
	

	

SPECIAL	MEETING	NOTICE	

Notice	is	hereby	given	that	the	School	Board	of	Independent	School	District	834	–	Stillwater	Area	Public	
Schools	will	hold	a	special	meeting	on	Thursday,	August	19,	2021	at	6:30	p.m.	for	the	purpose	of	
interviewing	all	eligible	individuals	who	have	submitted	complete	applications	for	the	School	Board	
vacancy.	The	Board	will	identify	applicants	to	recommend	for	appointment	at	the	School	Board’s	next	
regular	meeting	on	August	26,	2021.	This	meeting	will	be	held	at	6355	Osman	Avenue	North,	Stillwater,	
MN	55082.	

Posted:		August	16,	2021	
Joan	Hurley	
Executive	Assistant	
651-351-8455	
	


